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NEWS RELEASE – 2010-04  

 

For Immediate Release: February 26, 2010 

Contact: Chief Howard Rice, Jr. at (207) 781-2610 
 

Falmouth Emergency Management reports that as of 3:00 p.m. on Friday February 26th, 

Falmouth Road has been re-opened. Brook Road near Brookside Drive is still closed due to 

several trees down across the power lines. Motorists who use Brook Road to commute 

between Falmouth and Westbrook should seek alternate routes.  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Chief Howard Rice, Emergency Management 

Director at 781-2610 or Falmouth Public Safety Dispatch at 781-2300.  

 

End of release. 
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